Subject: NO NUCLEAR WASTE DUMP!

Date: Friday, 5 March 2010 10:30:57 AM

Dear Sirs/Madams.

The Senate committee is designed to protect and support the interests of the Greater Community.

This proposed Nuclear Waste dumps serves none of the above... proper consultations with the traditional owners in-situ is necessary. We cannot become the world's dumping ground for Nuclear Waste, initiating such a dump is merely the first step in a process that will render the Country exactly that. Between digging every conceivable asset out of the ground to now wanting to fill it with waste of undeterminable danger to future generations we are making a huge mistake.

If it absolutely necessary to store this highly controversial bi product and acknowledging Nuclear waste should be moved as little as possible, it should be stored above ground close to the point of production, close to centre's of nuclear expertise and infrastructure.

A situation of this magnitude should not be in the hands of one or two people... proper consultation is necessary.

PLEASE STOP NOW –its time those who create the problem consider future generations and make sure that Nuclear Waste isn't simply made a problem for the future... there are options that could be considered that although perhaps more time is required to investigate them completely hastily creating a situation of no return is inappropriate.

Regards